
Gnome Class End of Year Web Update 
 

We have had a wonderful year in Gnome Class and we 
are really proud of all our incredible learning! 

 
Here are some of our favourite pieces of work from 

Year 2! 



Even though we haven’t been able to go on any trips this 
year, we have had lots of fun learning outside in lots of  

different lessons!  

We also recently had a great time taking part in football, 
hockey, javelin and relay races during Sports Day at the 

Westway! 



We have made so much progress with our Maths this year.   
We learnt to tell the time, solve multiplication and division prob-

lems, explore capacity, mass and temperature  and lots, lots more! 

Our Reading and Writing this year has been brilliant and we’ve all 
worked really hard to improve our handwriting! 

 We have used the idea of Growth Mindset to keep pushing ourselves 
and we’ve made amazing progress! 



We have learned so much from our interesting IPC topics.  
We’ve learned about materials, explored the human body, cre-
ated our own maps, conducted experiments into plant growth, 
gone on an insect hunt and studied The Great Fire of London!  

Our work on seesaw during lockdown was also brilliant and we are  
really proud of how hard we worked while at home. 

Thank you to all our parents and carers for helping us! 

We’ve also enjoyed working creatively during Art and 
DT lessons in IPC! 



We have had the most wonderful time in Gnome Class this year.  
We have worked together, made new friends and pushed ourselves 

to be resilient, confident and innovative learners.  

We are so proud of you all! Have a wonderful holiday and  
enjoy Year 3! 

Keep being amazing! 


